September 9, 2009




Introduction Letter

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I would like to take this time to introduce myself to you.  My name is Bernadine Julius.  I am going to be participating in your child’s English classroom as a Teacher Candidate for the next eight weeks.  I am a Teacher Candidate in the Teacher Education Program at Daemen College and am working toward my Bachelor of Arts in Adolescence Education.  My concentration is English.  I began working alongside Ms. Weber on September 4, of this year.  Throughout the first week, I spent my time observing classroom procedures and routines, as well as the children.  This week, I will have the opportunity to step into the shoes of the teacher, as I will be teaching your child English.  Ms. Weber will be supervising my teaching throughout my time here, and will be helping me along as I plan, develop, and carry out activities and lessons that are effective.  

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  You may reach me by telephone at 716 694 4641 or by email at bjulius@daemen.edu.  I look forward to working with your child throughout the coming weeks.

Sincerely,

Bernadine Julius

